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Grab your family  and join us for an
exciting evening of Bunco! Whether
you’re a seasoned pro or a first-timer,
this game is easy to learn and is fun
for everyone. Enjoy friendly
competition, laughter, and great prizes.
This event is a prom fundraiser, so
tickets are $10 per person. We will also
have a 50/50 raffle. See the flyer for
more details. 
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Join Our Parent & Family Site Council
Are you interested in learning more about making a difference here
at SOSA? The Parent & Family Site Council is your chance to
collaborate with staff, students, and other families to help shape
school programs and priorities.  Your voice matters in creating the
best learning environment for our students. Meetings are held
monthly and no special experience is required. The only thing
required is your commitment to our school’s success. Join us to share
your ideas and make an impact. Contact Zandra Jansma at 541-
476-2524 or email Zandra at zandra.jansma@threerivers.k12.or.us
for more details.  

Valentine’s Spirit Week
Get ready to spread love, kindness, and
joy during Valentine’s Spirit Week at
SOSA! Each day is a chance to celebrate
and share positivity with our school. Let’s
make this week full of fun and
connection. We can’t wait to see
everyone’s creativity and school spirit!   
Brought to you by SOSA Student
Council and Project Youth Plus.
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Attention Class of 2025! Graduation
season will be here before you know it,
and it’s time to start preparing for
your big day. One of the most
important steps is ordering your cap
and gown, so don’t wait! Scan the QR
code on the flyer or go to the website
to order. Graduation will be held on
Thursday, May 29th at 6:00 pm. We’re
so excited to celebrate the Class of
2025!
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Class of 2025: Time to Order Your 
Cap & Gown!

SPED Office Hours
If you have a student who has an
IEP, please contact Allyson Kelley,
Special Education Teacher for
SOSA. You can contact Allyson to
set up a time to discuss added
support for your student. Please
call 541-476-2524 ext. 5211 or email
allyson.kelley@threerivers.k12.or.us.

Calling all creative minds! Get
ready for our upcoming student art
contest. SOSA is excited to
announce an upcoming art contest
for SOSA students. This is your
chance to showcase your talent,
express yourself, and compete for
prizes. Stay tuned for more details,
including themes, submission
deadlines, and judging criteria. We
can’t wait to see the incredible
artwork our students create! Keep
an eye out for updates in the
newsletter and ParentSquare. 

SOSA Art Contest

SOSA Prom Information

Chinese New Year 2025
Chinese New Year, also known as Lunar
New Year, is a time to celebrate new
beginnings, family, and hope for a
prosperous year ahead. 2025 marks the
Year of the Snake, symbolizing wisdom,
intuition, and transformation. To honor
this special occasion, SOSA will be
having a “Wishing Wall” poster where
students can share their hopes for the
year or write kind wishes for their family.
Let’s fill the poster with positivity and
dreams for the future! Wishing you all
the happiness and success in the year
ahead! 

We’re thrilled to announce this year’s Prom for SOSA students!
Step into an enchanting evening of mystery and elegance with our
Masquerade Ball theme. Prom will be held at the Fruitdale Grange
on Saturday, April 26th, 2025 from 6:00 pm to 10:00 pm. Prom is
for high school students only and will cost $15 per ticket. The theme
colors include black, gold, silver, and burgundy.  So dress to
impress and don’t forget your mask! Tickets will go on sale soon, so
stay tuned for details on how to purchase yours. Let’s make this a
night to remember! 


